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Bulletin No. 1 Ellington April 26, 2023 

Eminent Commander’s Certificate of Merit Award 

In order to honor the Eminent Commanders of Indiana who have completed a full term in 2023 and who have 

demonstrated that they are effective leaders will be eligible to receive a Certificate of Merit based upon the 

following criteria at the 2024 Grand Conclave. 

• An Officer mentoring program is functioning in the Commandery.

• The Commandery had the required number of Sir Knights at their Inspection.

• The Commandery was represented at the 2023 Grand Conclave by Required Sir Knights or their

Proxy’s.

• The Commandery has knighted at least 1 candidate in 2023.

• The Commandery has accumulated at least 750 activity points on the Activities Sheet.

All Battalion Commanders will recommend the eligible Eminent Commanders in their Battalion’s at the 

Winter Meeting of the Grand Commadery in January 2024. 

This Bulletin shall be read in all Constituent Commanderies at the first Stated Conclave following its receipt 

and be made a part of the minutes.  

Given under my hand and seal this 26th day of April, A.D. 2023 A.O. 905. 

Fraternally Yours in His Name, 

ATTESTED: 

Edward E Fodrea 

Randal P. Ellington, GPE 

Right Eminent Grand Commander       Edward E Fodrea KCT, PGC, Grand Recorder 


